
 
   

October 11, 2019 

Dear UA Faculty and Staff, 

It is a pleasure to share with you our progress on making sure our employees are paid fairly for 
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The University of Alaska Office of Human Resources (HR) completed the total compensation 

study in June 2019 and it was approved by the Board of Regents in September for 

implementation this year. We want to ensure that our salaries and benefits are market 

competitive, internally fair, and aligned with our shared strategic priorities and core principles. 
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